
 

February 12, 2019 

 

 

Dear Community Partner, 

 

We are pleased to announce that Children’s Home Society of California (CHS) is currently 

enrolling in the Alternative Payment Program (APP). This subsidized program offers an array of 

child care arrangements for parents, such as in-home care, family child care, and center-based 

care. The APP helps families arrange child care services and makes payment for those services 

directly to the child care provider selected by the family. The APP is intended to increase 

parental choice and accommodate the individual needs of the family. 

 

We are reaching out to you because you may work with families who are eligible for subsidized 

child care services. Please distribute this flyer to families who need child care in Yolo County. 

One application is all that is needed to determine if a family is eligible. Families can complete an 

Eligibility Questionnaire on CHS’s website at chs-ca.org. 

 

Thank you very much for your assistance in making sure this valuable resource is made available 

to as many families as possible. If you have any questions or would like additional flyers, please 

contact us at AnnP@chs-ca.org or (530) 723-5225. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Children’s Home Society of California 

 

Enclosure 
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